
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

13th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Class 7 

 

I am writing to update you in regards to staffing in Class 7. Unfortunately, Miss Harris has had to 

resign her position with us due to illness.  

 

I would like to express my thanks to Mrs Hill, Mr Evans, Mrs Jukes and Mrs Taylor for ensuring the 

quality of education has not been affected for your child during this period. They have rallied round 

in true Knypersley fashion!   

 

We have been lucky that Mrs Faulkner has agreed to step in and teach the class until Christmas, Mrs 

Faulkner knows the children and curriculum and is best placed to support them going forward.  

 

After Christmas Mrs Masterson will join us from Oxhey to support them for the rest of the year. I do 

understand that this situation is not ideal but I assure that everything has been done to minimise the 

disruption for the children.  

 

In order to give you as much up to date information as we can we would like to postpone Class 7’s 

parent evening until week beginning 9th November to allow Mrs Faulkner to gain up to date 

assessment evidence to share with you.  

 

Meanwhile if there is anything you wish to discuss regarding your child  or this arrangement  please 

do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we are sure that you will join with us to send Miss Harris 

best wishes for a speedy recovery.  

 

 

 

Mrs E Goodyear  

Headteacher  

 


